
Work to deliver a safer, better-connected Waipawa 
main street kicked off this week on Monday evening 
and will take six-to-eight weeks to complete. 
The Streets for People project, which is 90 percent 
funded by NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi, delivers 
on the community’s vision for Waipawa’s main street, 
with trial solutions to help create safer and more 
people-friendly streets while recognising the town’s 
historic character.
Tūpore Infrastructure will complete the works 
overnight, Sunday to Thursday, 7 pm-6 am, with  
a priority give way in place throughout the night  
and no planned works or detours during the day. 
This project achieves what community has been 
calling for for many years and Council is committed 

to delivering it efficiently and responsibly, with as 
minimal disruption to daily activities, road users and 
local retailers as possible. 
Council will continue to keep the community well 
informed throughout the project and share details 
of how the community can feedback on the trial 
interventions once they are in place.
For more information on the Streets for People project 
and to view the revised designs, scan 
the QR code or visit Council’s website 
and search #streetsforpeople.
For anyone with questions  
about the project, please email 
streetsforpeople@chbdc.govt.nz. 

Work to create a safer, better-connected  
Waipawa main street is underway

A new weighbridge for Waipukurau
Q&A Facebook Live

Tuesday 30 April 7–7.30 pm CHBDC Chamber

Cuppa with a Councillor

Friday 26 April 11 am–12.30 pm Waipawa Library

Thursday 2 May 11 am–12.30 pm Te Huinga Wai

Find out more.
Scan the QR code above  
or come to one of our community events:

Have your say!
Three Year Plan 2024-2027

Community consultation:  
10 April to 12 May

Visit letstalkchb.co.nz

Central Hawke’s Bay is set to take another step forward in its commitment to managing waste and its 
environmental impacts with the construction of a new purpose-built weighbridge at Waipukurau transfer station, 
which is 92 percent funded by the Ministry of Environment.
Construction is planned to begin on site on Monday 6 May and continue through to the end of June. During this 
time, we ask that users take care accessing the transfer station and be considerate to contractors and transfer 
station staff as they continue their work on site.
To allow for installation of the weighbridge, Waipukurau transfer station will be closed for three weeks 
between Monday 3 June to Friday 21 June. During this time, Waipawa transfer station will be open  
9 am to 4.30 pm, seven days a week.
The new weighbridge will not affect the pricing of waste disposal at this stage but improve Council’s waste data 
collection (amounts/types of waste the district is producing) and ability to track and measure waste diversion.  
It will also help us to shape effective waste minimisation initiatives and ensure future generations THRIVE here. 
To read more about the new weighbridge, visit Council’s website www.chbdc.govt.nz and search #weighbridge 
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